
The University of North Texas Debate Team cordially invites you to attend the 
 

UNT Debate Alumni Reunion Banquet 
 

When: May 1st, 2015 at 6 pm 

Where: UNT’s Business Leadership Building Atrium 
 

 

This event is being held in hopes of welcoming back past UNT debaters so that they may 

reminisce over their mean green debate memories and connect with past and current debaters.  

In lieu of paying for your plate, we would love a donation for UNT debate.   All donations must 

be made through the method of cash or check addressed to UNT debate.   These will be 

accepted at the banquet or they can be sent by mail to:  1155 Union Circle #305268 Denton, TX. 

76203. Your support will be going towards providing a brighter future for UNT Debaters. 

 

 

Please RSVP to commstudies@unt.edu with one of the following responses:\ 

I will be attending  

I will not be attending 

I cannot attend but I would love to donate 


